
Thank you for a great year; at the next meeting I will have the pleasure of introducing my 
successor. Elections are ongoing, so you will soon see armies of blue and yellow 
storming the campus. 
 
I can only ask that you provide them with the encouragement and leadership that you 
have provided the current students on University Council. Whether it has been working 
with Statutes and Bylaws Committee to increase student representation or Educational 
Affairs to extend the Withdrawal Period by a week, you have been gracious in working 
with us. 
 
I would also like to point out a few of the major accomplishments and ongoing initiatives 
of the current student members that are not always spoken about: 
- Campus safety numbers on UGA ID Cards 
- 24-hr Overnight Bus created 
- Football ticketing policy changed to get seats to more students who attend games 
- 1st Annual Advising Forum 
- Braille in the residence halls 
- Gmail email platform for all students 
- Freshman Website "The Little Red Book" to acclimate freshmen to UGA 
- Change Board of Regents Policy allowing shorter academic years 
 
Thank you again. 


